
Notice: Multiple Commissioners may attend Pedestrian Safety Month Press Conference 

Notice is hereby given that the Okaloosa County Health in Partnerships (OCHIP) will be holding a press 

conference to announce Pedestrian Safety Month on Oct. 2, 2024 at 10 a.m. in the Board Chamber of 

the Okaloosa County Administration Building, located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL. 32548.  

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by the provisions of 

section 286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, two or more members of the Board of County 

Commissioners may be in attendance.  The public is welcomed to attend. 


